
What a Week!
January 31, 2025

Under the Sea and the letter S
Plus Lunar New Year 

Guests this week included Miss Fran and Pastor Mark along with our 
DCFS licensing rep who said she loved seeing the students engagement 
and hearing their laughter. 

There was an extra emphasis on math and science with graphing and 
measuring different sea creatures. Letter and number recognition work 
continues too! In Spanish, vocabulary about love and family was covered 
along with reviewing days of the week, colors, and weather. It was so 
nice to get outside a little. 

Next week we’ll have a special guest Sarah the Triceratops for Dino Week 
and learn all about Groundhog Day Let’s hope he doesn’t see his 
shadow! 

Upcoming Dates to Note

No school February 14 & 17

Dads’ and Dudes’ Night on 
February 27 from 
6:00 - 7:00 pm 

Valentines Day! 

There are 28 students. If you’d like, 
please bring 28 valentines with no 
“TO” but yes “FROM (your child)”. We 
will decorate bags and each student 
will deliver their valentines by placing 
them in the bag.  

Registration for you and your friends for Summer Camp at 
http://tinyurl.com/rpcpscamp

Registration for next year also for you and your friends with a 
hard copy application available at www.rpcpreschool.com or we 
can hand you one. 

Advertising to the general public if space available begins 2/13.  
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